
 

                                                                         
 

 
 

 
Food and Nutrition Services 

Meal Distribution for Winter Break ParentLink Script 
 

 

Hello, this is Principal _____________ from ____(school name)____ with important information 

about free meal distribution for Winter Break. We continue to offer free Grab-and-go meals at 

our school in the ___(bus/car loop)__ every Tuesday and Thursday from ___(time)___ to 

___(time)___ for all children 18 years and younger. Select High schools are now open for meal 

distribution from 4:00-5:00 p.m. to provide more opportunities for families to pick up nutritious 

meals for their children. Please visit browardschools.com/foodservice for specific sites. During 

the week of December 14th, grab-and-go bundles will include additional meals for Winter break 

to ensure that no child goes hungry while schools are closed. Children or their parents can drive 

or walk up to receive meal bundles that contain multiple days-worth of meals. Parents must 

bring identification for their child, like a student ID, birth certificate, or report card, to pick up 

meals if the child is not present. We encourage all of our families to visit us or a nearby High 

School so that they may receive free meals for their child for Winter break! 

 


